
 

 
Views of the Scrutiny Chairmen in respect of options considered by the 
Working Group 
 
 
AGREED –That the interim proposals outlined to the group to introduce option 
B in 2012/13 be supported, with a view to further work being undertaken in 
relation to the possible introduction of scheme C at a future date, which would 
be the Group’s favoured option. 

 


